Our Ref: CM/spb/bowling

23 May 2024



Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Bowling Trip - 16th July 2024

In the final weeks of the summer term, we will be taking Year 7 on a trip to Tenpin Bowling, Telford as part of the activities week. This will take place on Tuesday 16th July 2024. The trip offers to be a lot of fun and a great way to end a highly successful year for our Year 7 students.

The visit will leave school around 10am and return to school around lunchtime. Students will not be required to wear school uniform and should wear appropriate clothing for bowling. If your child suffers from travel sickness, it may also be useful to take relevant medication before travel and please let the school know, so that they can be sat in an appropriate position on the coach.

There are enough places available on the visit for every student to attend. The cost of the trip will be £13 which includes two games of bowling and the cost of the coaches.

Food will not be provided but there will be an opportunity for your child to **buy** food from the bowling alley if they wish. Students should bring some money with them if they wish to purchase anything. Payment will need to be made via ParentPay and complete parental permission and medical forms.

We would be grateful if you could kindly complete the paperwork and payment before <u>Monday</u>, <u>28 June 2024</u>.

Yours faithfully

Chris Smith
Transition Lead
Head of Year 7

Aspire | Enjoy | Achieve







Web: www.oldburywells.com